
 SELECTMEN’S MEETING – June 17, 2013 
 
Present:    Margo Connors, Richard Bielefield             
 
Guests:     Chief Wentworth, James Keefe, Robert S. Hayward, Jr. 
 
Correspondence was read and acted upon. 
 
CHIEF WENTWORTH updated the board on streetlight progress.  Chief Wentworth also 
reviewed his upcoming time off and schedule with the board. 
 
The board has received a report from the DES in regard to Wetland violations on Map 219, Lot 
27.111. 
 
The board accepted with regret the resignation of Bruce Perlo as a Trustee of the Trust Funds due 
to time constraints. 
 
MR. BIELEFIELD and MR. STRASSER measured the footprint of the cottage to be demolished 
on Map 219, Lot 27.111.  Any further demolition on the Homestead will require an additional 
permit. 
 
MS. CONNORS submitted a draft of an announcement card for the Master Plan Informational 
meeting on July 13th hosted by the Planning Board, SH Conservation Commission and ACT. 
 
MS. CONNORS has several questions in regard to the 50’ ROW for the Vickery property that 
exists at the end of Clark Road.  Rob Hayward was able to answer the questions in regard to the 
ROW. 
 
The Sugar Hill Conservation Commission will not be meeting in June. 
 
The board approved the use of the Crapo Building by Uschi Kauffman for a birthday party on 
June 22, 2013.  There will be $100 building fee. 
 
MS. CONNORS updated the board on the Weiler property setbacks.  Kellogg Surveying located 
the pins on Friday with abutter Ned Wilson present. The side setback is 26’ and the front corner is 
76’.  Chief Clark has also measured the setbacks. 
 
With no more business and no appointments before the Board, MS. CONNORS made a motion to 
adjourn; seconded by MR. BIELEFIELD the meeting was adjourned at 6:15PM.  The next 
regular scheduled meeting will be on Monday June 24, 2013 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 
6:00PM.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jennifer Gaudette  
Administrative Assistant 
 
 
 

 


